
From: Denise Keenan [mailto:dkeenan@cognition.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 8 September 2010 11:06 AM 
To: NationalBoards 

Subject: IPPP response to Consultation Paper 5: Revisions to the Guidelines on Area of Practice 
Endorsements and Request for Meeting with the PBA 

 
Dear Professor Grenyer 
 
Please find the IPPP response to the Consultation Paper. 
 
We would appreciate the opportunity to meet with the Board and discuss our proposal at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dr Denise Keenan 
Organisational Psychologist  
President, IPPP  

 


